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House Bill 24-1403: Financial Aid for Students Experiencing Homelessness  
The financial assistance program for students experiencing homelessness was signed into 
Colorado state law on April 29, 2024, to increase access to postsecondary education for 
students who have experienced homelessness in Colorado during high school.   Please review 
the complete law and connect with your academic school counselors to ensure students are 
aware of their opportunities to pursue postsecondary education.   
 
National Association for the Education of Homeless Children and Youth 
(NAEHCY) Conference 
The NAEHCY Conference is the leading professional development opportunity for school and 
district professionals working with McKinney-Vento eligible youth.  Please consider 
prioritizing this opportunity to network, learn and share with peers from across the country.  
The NAEHCY Conference is being held Sunday, November 17 – Tuesday, November 19th in 
Orlando, FL with a virtual option available as well.  Registration opens today, Monday, May 
13th!   
 
Highly Mobile Youth Professionals Peer-to-Peer Conversations  
Thank you for staying engaged in our monthly Peer-to-Peer conversations!  Our next peer-
to-peer will be hosted on Tuesday, May 14th from 11:30 am -12:30pm.  This month we will 
be creating an open forum to ask questions, discuss with peers and share best practices.  
Click here to join us.  
  
In April we were joined by Jacqueline Chavez from the Out-of-School Time team at CDE who 
engaged us in learning and discussion about summer programming.  If you were not able to 
attend, please consider reviewing the slides or watching the recording for more information 
about supporting students through summer programs and community partnership. 
 
Professional Development on Family Engagement 
The Rocky Mountain Family Engagement Collective is excited to offer a virtual learning 
opportunity in fall 2024 for youth serving professionals who want to learn more about 
creating inclusive and welcoming school environments and empowering families as partners 
in their child’s education.  Please see the following flyer with more information and to sign-
up.  
 
Nutrition Services  
This summer, both the Summer Food Service Program and Summer EBT are available 
resources to support kids and make sure they have nutritious food all year long. School 
Nutrition teams may reach out to you to determine eligibility status for students utilizing 
both of the programs. Thank you for your help in identifying and communicating to nutrition 
teams so that all students receive the benefits they qualify for! 
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https://leg.colorado.gov/sites/default/files/2024a_1403_signed.pdf
https://naehcy.org/conference/2024-conference/
https://naehcy.org/conference/2024-conference/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTFjYTc4MzctNzU1Zi00NTg4LTlhMzItYTQ2YzQ3NDcyOGNk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22a751cfc8-1f9a-4edb-8370-9f1c6d4bea5a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22297a9118-c9b4-47ec-a70b-dca2c35418cf%22%7d
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Kl0K8TOeedHRnyCWp_EmKkrTFwmpFKiM/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110991300746159483999&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jK1m65VbMLlZfd4CXdgvE7D68n4Wl5_j/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17magsx79PedQkRM8DmUl9TZoWu03FoTm/view?usp=sharing
https://www.fns.usda.gov/sfsp/summer-food-service-program
https://www.fns.usda.gov/sebt
mailto:Gumina_p@cde.state.co.us

